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Dear Sir/Madam
Please, please don't allow anyone to kill beautiful babies. We know that premmie babies
 survive from very early deliveries. They are strong and feeling and fully formed - whole
 human beings. Such a sad indictment of our modern society to allow our weakest to be
 lawfully murdered.
Isn't it a child's right to be protected. No adult should be allowed to kill a child simply
 because its presence is inconvenient.
Thankyou
Sheralyn Bell
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